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Subject New Supervisors CSAC Training - ltem #38 on 11/18/08
Agenda

View: Thraads

Ray Nutting came in last week and said that he is not interested in attending the New Supervisors training
since he has already been a Supervisor. He feels that it would be more beneficial to attend the reguiar

CSALC conference.

In light of this information, | would like to revise my recomendation allowing Mr. Nutting to attend the
regular conference and Mr. Knight to attend the New Supervisors training.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Allen de Sanchez

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
El Dorado County

530.621.5394



